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January 6, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We were notified today of the following positive COVID-19 cases at Paul V. Moore High School:  

 

 A staff member at Paul V. Moore High School tested positive for COVID-19.  The staff member was not at 

school at any time during the staff member’s contagious period so no students or staff were at risk of 

exposure. 

 

 Three students that attend Paul V. Moore High School have tested positive for COVID-19. Since all three 

students have not been to school or participated in sports/extracurricular activities at any time during their 

contagious period, no students or staff were at risk of exposure.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo 

Superintendent  


